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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Upcoming Bankruptcy CLE

The State Bar of South Dakota is sponsoring a CLE (October
Law for Lunch - Bankruptcy 101) on Thursday, October 28, from
11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. (Central time) for attorneys and their
staff.  During this webinar Kay Cee Hodson, Judge Nail's law
clerk, will discuss:  (1) a brief history of bankruptcy law in the
United States; (2) the bankruptcy bar in South Dakota and the
opportunities that await; (3) whether bankruptcy law is a good
fit for you; and (4) bankruptcy basics:  how to get up to speed
(and stay there).  Click on the attached link to register for this
free webinar.

Registration

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://statebarofsouthdakota.growthzoneapp.com/ap/Events/Register/YpgXMWVP?sourceTypeId=Hub&mode=Attendee
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

